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Vision Zero Spotlight
The spring and summer of 2020 have brought 
unprecedented times to the City of San Antonio and the 
Vision Zero program.  Covid-19 has limited in-person 
exposure and outreach methods that the team has 
typically used in the past; however, the Vision Zero team 
has continued to produce new documents and virtual 
educational materials to help keep the community safe.
  
The completion of Vision Zero’s 2019 Annual Report, 
Bilingual School Traffic Safety Video, and updated Severe 
Injury Reports (Pedestrian and Bicyclist) allow the program 
to continue to reach new audiences and provide guidance 
for improving safety in our community.  A brief summary 
of each of these can be found in this document.  For more 
information on these items and Vision Zero please visit 
VisionZeroSA.com



Vision Zero 2019 Annual Report
The Vision Zero 2019 Annual Report was released in June 2020 summarizing 
the various accomplishments of the previous year.  The report highlights 
major events such as outreach, projects, and the newly-created website.  This 
was the first edition of an annual report and the Vision Zero team plans to 
continue to release a new update each year.  The report can be downloaded 
at VisionZeroSA.com.



Severe Injury Areas Reports
Vision Zero San Antonio recently completed two Severe Injury Reports in July 2020, the Severe Pedestrian Injury Areas 
(SPIA) Report and the Severe Bicyclist Injury Areas (SBIA) report.  These reports will help guide Public Works to critical 
locations in the city where the department will work to determine the most appropriate safety treatment.  The SPIA 
report is an update to a previously produced report from 2017 while the SBIA report is a first edition.  Vision Zero plans 
to continue to update these reports every three years.    



Bilingual School 
Traffic Safety Video
Vision Zero staff has been presenting traffic safety to school-
age children since 2016. The Covid-19 pandemic has 
severely limited the opportunities to visit the classrooms 
over the past few months and for the foreseeable future.  
As a response, Vision Zero has created a bilingual traffic 
safety video that can be shown to children in schools, 
daycares or in their homes.  Hard copies are available to 
official childcare organizations and the video is free to 
view at VisionZeroSA.com.



Together, we can achieve zero fatalities on our roadways 
because every person in our community matters.


